
CANNONSBURG WATER DISTRICT
1606 CANNONSBURG ROAD

ASHLAND, KY 41102
606-928-9808

FAX# 606-928-4788

www.cannonshurawatcr.com

April 24, 2015

Mr. Jeff Derouen

Executive Director ^4/ ~
Public Service Commission

40602

EO
^ !0t5

RE: CASE NO. 2014-00267

Dear Mr. Derouen:

This is in regards to the order April 13, 2015.

1. Cannonsburg Water District will assess the last monthly surcharge during May
2015.

2. Mr. Alan Morrison, Vice President of The C. I.Thomburg Co., Inc. informs the
Cannonsburg Water District that the replacement Siemens Meters are scheduled
to be shipped to them on May 1, 2015. C. I. Thomburg should receive them the
week of May 4, 2015. It is C. I. Thomburg's plan to begin installation of these
replacement meters on Monday, May 11, 2015, weather permitting.

Once the replacement meters are installed the Cannonsburg Water District will
notify the Commission within five days the date the replacement meters are
installed.

3. Once the replacement meters are installed, Carmonsburg Water District shall
begin reading the replacement meters during the reading cycle immediately
following their installation.

4. Cannonsburg Water District will file a separate monthly activity report in addition
to the surcharge report and water loss report by the fifteen of the month.

Sincerely,

DannjTR. Clarkston
Manager

Cannonsburg Water District is an Equal Opportimity Employer and Provider


